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Superintendent Evaluation 2022
The board acknowledged Patricia’s proactive approach to gaining feedback and input and her
willingness to adjust course as applicable based on what she learns. The board finds the
Committee meetings to be well organized, effective and highly collaborative. Trish’s
responsiveness and follow-through sets an excellent example and is evident in the performance
of the leadership team.

Beyond Equity has been a huge time commitment and is noted as a point of praise since we are
one of the few districts involved.

The board encourages Patricia to balance her time and commitments and delegate to others when
appropriate. While it is appreciated that Trish is so visible within the community and at school
events, ensuring a work/life balance is important.


